
Homewood 
Virtual  
Block Party

Save the Date!             OCT 10
We’re throwing you a 
block party! Join the 
Homewood Early Learning 
Hub & Family Center and 
Homewood Early Learning 
Steering Committee on 
October 10 for a virtual 
celebration filled with 
storytime sessions, family 
yoga, a virtual bike ride, 
and a dance party!

Register online at tryingtogether.org

10 a.m.–2 p.m.


